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****MOOSE NEWS**** 

 Thank you to all members who have  donated 

to the Lodge in memory of George Emery.    

The Board  and Becky have decided to use 

that Memorial to establish a scholarship for 

students  interested in attending a trade 

school.    Thanks again for all your generosity! 

 Thank you  to all the sponsors and everyone 

who attended the Moose Annual Scholarship 

golf tournament!  We  had a record number 

of teams! 

 Thank you to everyone who purchased raffle 

tickets for the half of beef donated by Lisco 

Angus.   Those funds helped pay for our        

annual building insurance! 

 *On  May 1st, we began transitioning to One 

Moose.  Ladies, if you would like to transfer 

your membership from Torrington or Laramie 

to our Lodge, please get with us and we will 

try to get that handled the best we can.  In 

addition Moose International has waived the 

new application fees and transfer fees for all 

members as of May 1st until July 31st.   We as 

a Board have also decided to waive all  

application and transfer fees for any women 

until May 1, 2022.  Please help spread the 

word!  

*The First Thursday this month will be JULY 1ST.  

Come down and shop all of the vendors and  

venture into the Moose for dinner.  

We are working on plans for an exciting State Fair 

at the Lodge.  Stay Tuned!! 

 

SPACE FOR RENT 

The Moose Lodge Board is now ac-

cepting applications to rent the space 

next door (where Friendz was locat-

ed). Applications may be picked up at 

the lodge during  

business hours Tues-Sat from 4-10. or 

call Becky for more information.   

Space will be available after August 

1st.  

The Queen of Hearts is now 

over $11,000 so come on in 

on Thursday night for  

dinner and your chance to 

win!!  Your dues must be up 

to date to participate.   Your President,, 

Scott Boner 

DINNER AND LIVE MUSIC 

On Friday, July 23rd the Moose 

Lodge will have live music from 7 to 

9 pm..  Come down and enjoy a 

steak and some country music! 


